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Dear Parent/Carer             15th November 2024 
 
Re: Scholastics Book Fair 
 
The Scholastics Book Fair will be back in school from Wednesday 27th – Friday 29th November.   
There will be a fantastic range of books and gifts to purchase, some of which can be seen in the 
attached flyer.   
 
Your children will get a chance to have a preview on Tuesday 26th November and the fair will be 
open for you to visit after school in the hall from Wednesday - Friday. You will be able to make 
purchases using cash or card via the available QR code (please note contactless is not an option).  
 
As usual, we gain a percentage of any books that are purchased and we use this money to buy 
more books for our school library for children to enjoy!  
 
If you are unable to attend the fair but would like to purchase a book, it is possible to do so by 
emailing Mrs Green ( a.green@stanhopebarrington.org.uk ).  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs A Green 

 
Mrs A Green 
Assistant Head Teacher 
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